
School Board Meeting: October 24, 2022

Subject: World Languages Trip -
Germany

Presenter: Michele Strassburg,
BHS German Teacher

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:
Recommend approval

DESCRIPTION:

The German trip is moving forward with 20 students registered and 3 adults; Lisa 
Nordmeyer (BHS World Languages Teacher), Betsy Ronning (parent) and myself.  The 
dates of the trip are June 12-22, 2023.  The final cost will be $2950 per student 
because of grant money which will supplement the costs.

Along with the tour of Germany, students will visit the German American Partnership 
Program school.

The French trip will not run this year because of too few students.  A minimum of 12 
was needed and only had 7 showed an interest.  Jason Swanson will try again next year 
to recruit more students for a trip to France.

There are currently no plans for trips for Spanish classes.


